Letter of Zygmunt Stepinski, Deputy-Director of the Museum
of the History of the Polish Jews in Warsaw “Polin”

Warszawa, November 18th 2013

Rachel Lea KESSELMAN
President-Founder of
Yiddele’ Memory

Nice — France’

Dear Rachel,

I am impressed by the Project of YIDDELE® MEMORY. I hope that the idea of
creating a Jewish Open Air Museum in Radomsko will soon be effective.

The Museum of the History of Polish Jews will actively support your Project.
A detailed plan of cooperation will be built in the next few weeks.

Yours Sincerely,

Deputy Director of Museum of the History of Polish Jews.
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